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The following is a summary of Planning Commission activities during 2020: 
 

1. The Joint Planning Commission did not meet during 2020.  There were no issues that 
required a meeting.  The Memorandum of Understanding between the City and Township 
specifies that a meeting must be held on the second Monday in April.  Due to COVID 
and a lack of business, this meeting was also cancelled. 
 

2. The Township now handles and Construction Site Permits in the Joint Powers Area.  This 
year, there were two requests.  Ms. Nancy Scott, Allspec Services handled the paperwork 
for the Town. 
 

 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Ken Mergen (Avon Township representative to the Joint Planning Commission) & Stephen 
Saupe (Clerk) 
 
 


